June 24, 2008

Ms. Estefanie Muller, Clerk/Administrator Town of Edgewood P.O. Box 3610 Edgewood, NM 87015

via e-mail: clerk@edgewood-nm.gov sent 6/24/08

Subject: Inspection of Public Records Request

Dear Estefanie:

This request to inspect and copy public records is submitted pursuant to the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act ("Open Records Act"), NMSA 1978 §14-1, et seq. I wish to inspect and obtain electronic copies of the following documents believed to be in the possession of the Town of Edgewood:

- 1. All documents including, but not limited to, reports, spreadsheets, communications (including e-mail correspondence among the Mayor and Town Council members) and other information associated with the development of the Town budget for 2008-2009.
- 2. All documents including, but not limited to, reports, spreadsheets, communications (including e-mail correspondence among the Mayor and Town Council members) and other information associated with deliberations and decisions on the subject of whether to directly or indirectly fund events including, but not limited to, the Wildlife West music festivals; Run, Rally & Rock; the COW Awards; and others.
- 3. All documents including, but not limited to, reports, spreadsheets, communications (including e-mail correspondence among the Mayor and Town Council members) and other information concerning whether contracting with nonprofit organizations for (including, but not limited to, services associated with Item 2, above) services represents a violation of the "anti-donation clause" contained within the Constitution of the State of New Mexico or other statutory or regulatory requirements.

This request is in the public interest; therefore, I request that costs associated with copying be waived; however, we would prefer to receive the information electronically if possible. The custodian of records may contact me at the following address and telephone number within applicable statutory time limits provided in NMSA §14-2-8.

(my name and address)

Thank you for your attention to this matter!

Sincerely,

John E. Weckerle